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Christian Unity Week celebrations coming

	Two churches in Caledon East will be holding joint services to mark the Week of Christian Unity.

This coming Sunday (Jan. 14) will see a service at Caledon East United Church, starting at 10:30 a.m. The service the following

Sunday (Jan. 21) will be at St. James Anglican Church, starting at 11 a.m.

Rev Ross Leckie of Caledon East United Church and Rev. Greg Fiennes-Clinton of St. James' extend an invitation to all and hope

they will join them and their congregations these dates.

For further information contact: 905 584-9635 or email stjamesoffice6025@gmail.com

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=26307
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

